
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted June 8, 2016 

 

Privacy and Non-Disclosure Policy for Coast Guard Foundation 
Beneficiaries 
 
The Coast Guard Foundation honors the privacy and confidentiality of its beneficiaries and will not 
release any names, addresses or phone numbers of its beneficiaries without permission from the 
beneficiaries.  The Foundation will attempt to forward email requests to the beneficiaries but will 
not release the email address or contact information to the requestor. 
 
The Coast Guard Foundation will not publish pictures or names of its beneficiaries on the 
Foundation website or in other Foundation publications without permission from the beneficiaries 
or their parents/legal guardians if the beneficiaries are minors under the age of 18.   
 
In some cases, permission to use names, pictures and stories is given during the application or 
survey process.  The Foundation may use material gathered during this manner for print and online 
content creation when the intended use is stated during the information gathering process. 
 


